
� December 2, 2024

Dear Friends,

As we approach the final month of 2024, it’s almost unbelievable to think that in just a few short weeks, we will usher in 
a brand-new year. This past year has been the most eventful in the history of our ministry. We have faced unique trials, 
experienced incredible victories, and learned lessons that will shape us for years to come.

We write to you today with a sense of urgency. This email is perhaps the most significant and important we have ever sent, 
and we critically need your help.

Due to unforeseen circumstances related to our former church, we took a major financial hit this year. As we approach the 
end of 2024, we are met with significant challenges:

•	 �Property Taxes: We face a $5,300 property tax bill. While we had saved for this, unexpected expenses depleted 
those funds.

•	 Repairs on our well: A necessary repair resulted in a $700 bill we just received.

These challenges have placed us in a financial hole, leaving us wanting to figure out how to meet these obligations. While 
God has never failed us—and we trust He won’t now—we want to be transparent about our needs so you can pray for us 
and, if led, lend your support.



A Vision for the Future
Despite these challenges, we are encouraged by our new partnership with Immanuel Baptist Church and Pastor Neal, who 
has been an incredible blessing. Together, we’ve structured a 2025 budget that is workable and will help us continue the 
vital work of restoration.

This year, we have been busier than ever, helping countless individuals and families in their journeys toward restoration. We 
know 2025 will bring even more opportunities to serve. But to meet the needs ahead, we need your support:

	 1.	� Monthly Partners: We are praying for individuals who will become silent servants of restoration by committing to give 
$20 or more monthly.

	 2.	� Church Partners: We are asking churches to join the Galatians 6:1 Network—churches that love restoration and will 
support us monthly through their budgets or missions giving.

If God calls you to partner with us, you can visit Galatians61.com to give or learn more about joining the network.

A Personal Appeal
We wish we could share every story of the lives we’ve touched this year—stories of hope, healing, and restoration. Your 
support directly impacts these lives and helps us continue this critical work.

We also want you to know how much we value and pray for you. Every time we receive a prayer request, we take it seriously, 
lifting your needs before the Lord. As you have supported us, we continue to support you through our prayers and ministry.

Moving Forward in Faith
We are praying fervently that God will touch the hearts of many to join us in this mission. Whether through a one-time gift to 
help us close this year strong or through ongoing support, your partnership means everything to us and to those we serve.

Thank you for taking the time to consider our needs. May God bless you and your family with a joyful and meaningful 
December as we celebrate the birth of our Savior.

In Christ’s Love and Service,

David and Brenda Hyles 
Fallen in Grace Ministries 
Galatians 6:1 – “Brethren, if a man be overtaken in a fault, ye which are spiritual, restore such an one in the spirit of 
meekness...”


